Clark College is the community's college by Robert R. Knight, President

Clark College is the community's college. We take that commitment and privilege seriously. I appreciate The Reflector's thoughtful look at our aspirations for our students and community.

This fall, we will celebrate our 75th anniversary. As we honor our history, we will also be focusing on the future. Increasing our service in the northern part of our district - to reflect the vibrancy and growth of Battle Ground and the surrounding communities – is a priority.

From the college's earliest days, our students have always been at the heart of our mission. Our Penguin Nation pride comes from serving our students, meeting the needs of our region and making our community proud.

